
From: Tucker, Shelly
To: Tim
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Re: CAP- 2RP-3264 & 2RP-3281- Memorial NSLU #100; API 30-015-10752
Date: Thursday, November 12, 2015 11:18:58 AM

BLM accepts/approves your work plan as submitted.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Shelly J Tucker

Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau of Land Management

620 E. Greene St
Carlsbad, NM 88220

575.234.5905 - Direct
575.361.0084 - Cellular

stucker@blm.gov

The BLM acceptance/approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water,
 human health or the environment or if the location fails to reclaim properly.  In such an event that the location
 does not revegetate, or future issues with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to address
 the issues until the contaminant issues are fully mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed. In
 addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal,
 state or local laws/regulations.

Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the
 individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or
 confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the
 intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended
 recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this
 communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify
 the sender immediately.

On Thu, Nov 12, 2015 at 8:32 AM, Tim <tim@etechenv.com> wrote:

Heather

Attached is the revised copy of the CAP for the NSLU #100 location. Once again, sorry for
 the confusion. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.
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Thanks,

 

Tim McMinn

Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc.

P.O. Box 8469

Midland, Texas 79708-8469

Phone:  432-563-2200

Mobile: 432-967-9062

Fax:      432-563-2213

E-mail:  tim@etechenv.com 

 

CONFIDENTIAL

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the individual(s)
 named above. It contains confidential and/or proprietary information.  If you are not the
 intended recipient, please do not read, copy or distribute it or any information it contains. 
 Please immediately notify the sender by return mail and delete it.

 

From: Tim [mailto:tim@etechenv.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 4:34 PM
To: 'Patterson, Heather, EMNRD'
Cc: 'Heather Dolphin'; 'Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD'; 'Tucker, Shelly'
Subject: RE: CAP- 2RP-3281- Memorial NSLU #100

 

Heather

Sorry for the confusion. There were two releases at that site, in the same area. We will edit
 the CAP and resend. Have a good day.

Thanks,

 

Tim McMinn

Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc.
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P.O. Box 8469

Midland, Texas 79708-8469

Phone:  432-563-2200

Mobile: 432-967-9062

Fax:      432-563-2213

E-mail:  tim@etechenv.com 

 

CONFIDENTIAL

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the individual(s)
 named above. It contains confidential and/or proprietary information.  If you are not the
 intended recipient, please do not read, copy or distribute it or any information it contains. 
 Please immediately notify the sender by return mail and delete it.

 

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Friday, November 06, 2015 2:21 PM
To: Tim
Cc: Heather Dolphin; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Subject: RE: CAP- 2RP-3281- Memorial NSLU #100

 

Tim,

 

I’m a little confused about this release.  We have two releases at this site that are
 only a few days apart and are very similar.  I’ve attached the C-141’s.  Your work
 plan lists 2RP-3281, but has the details of 2RP-3264. 

 

Can you and Heather review these and make sure a) there are truly two separate
 spills, not one that was reported twice, and b) if there are two separate spills, which
 one your work plan covers (if not both).

 

That said, this CAP is approved as written.  Please send confirmation samples to
 OCD for approval prior to closure request.
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OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to
 ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
 approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any
 other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

 

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

 

Heather Patterson

Environmental Specialist

NMOCD District II

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101

Cell (575)703-0228

 

From: Tim [mailto:tim@etechenv.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 06, 2015 9:40 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Shelly Tucker
Subject: CAP- 2RP-3281- Memorial NSLU #100

 

Good Morning,

Attached is the corrective action plan for the release on Memorial’s NSLU 100 that occurred
 on 9/14/15. Let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Have a good weekend!

Thanks,

 

Tim McMinn

Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc.

P.O. Box 8469

Midland, Texas 79708-8469

Phone:  432-563-2200

mailto:tim@etechenv.com


Mobile: 432-967-9062

Fax:      432-563-2213

E-mail:  tim@etechenv.com 

 

CONFIDENTIAL

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the individual(s)
 named above. It contains confidential and/or proprietary information.  If you are not the
 intended recipient, please do not read, copy or distribute it or any information it contains. 
 Please immediately notify the sender by return mail and delete it.
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